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25th Wednesday after Pentecost
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October 25, 2006
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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For more information about the Chinese Orthodox Translation Project or other initiatives of the Orthodox Fellowship of All Saints of China, contact Nelson Mitrophan Chin at mitrophan@orthodox.cn or Fr Dionisy Pozdnyaev of the Brotherhood of Sts Peter & Paul in Hong Kong at church@orthodoxy.hk
Order of St Ignatius awards $3000 grant with the launching of the Orthodox Fellowship of All Saints of China
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The Order of St Ignatius of Antioch, at its governing council meeting in October, approved a $3,000 grant renewal contingent upon the legal registration of the new pan-Orthodox organization under the name of The Fellowship of the Orthodox Fellowship of All Saints of China, as defined under section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Steered by a pan-Orthodox board of directors (trustees) and advisory board, the Fellowship will serve as an umbrella organization in raising global pan-Orthodox awareness and the necessary funding to sustain existing Chinese Orthodox translation and missionary projects initiated by various jurisdictions. The Fellowship will also look into funding new initiatives such as an online seminary for distance theological education to assist indigenous growth of Orthodoxy in the Chinese world.
Consider supporting the Fellowship, whether financially or with your professional skills and talents. Your financial contributions to assist in the development of this new organization will enable the Fellowship to pursue grants from various institutions and foundations. For the convenience of those residing in the United States, you may request a U.S tax-deductible receipt if you contribute by check payable to “Chinese Translation Project / St. Mary's Church” and mail to: 
CHINESE TRANSLATION PROJECT
℅ ST MARY ORTHODOX CHURCH
8 INMAN ST
CAMBRIDGE MA 02139-2407 USA 

For all others, checks can be made payable to “The Orthodox Brotherhood of Apostles Saints Peter and Paul (Moscow Patriarchate)”and mail to:
Orthodox Brotherhood of Ss Peter & Paul

B2, 1/F, Sincere Insurance Building

4-6, Hennessy Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG
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Partially funded by The Order of St Ignatius of Antioch
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